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Newsletter – Summer 2019 
 

Report from the Assistant to the General Manager, 3ABN Australia 

 
This year is almost over and we praise God that He has seen us safely through another year with our 
doors open and programs still being produced at the 3ABN Australia studios.  
 
3ABN Australia Homecoming 2019  
 
The last two months have been very busy for 
3ABN Australia. Our Homecoming 2019 was 
held in Wahroonga SDA 
Church during the second 
weekend of October. The 
sermons were very good, 
as was the concert on the 
Saturday night. It was 
good to have people from 
interstate attend, 
including a viewer all the 
way from Norfolk Island 
just for the Homecoming. 
The programs are about to air on 3ABN 
International Channel, then they will be available 
for sale and will air on a weekly basis as a series. 
Phone 3ABN Australia for the air times. 
 
 
New Series “Evolution Impossible” Recorded 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In early November we recorded a new series 
with Dr Sven Östring and Dr John Ashton which 
covered the topic of John’s book “Evolution 
Impossible”. Three young adults also 
participated in each program by asking questions 
on the topics discussed. Look out for it as we 
plan to have it airing early in the new year. The 

series turned out better than we expected. It will 
be a valuable resource to help our young people 
keep their faith in a secular world. It will also 
arm them with knowledge that they can pass on 
to others who have been brought up to accept 
evolution as truth. Keep an eye on our Facebook 
page to find out when it will air. 
 
 
3ABN Rallies in Western Australia  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John and I have been in Western Australia for 
the 3ABN Rallies at Bunbury and Bickley 
churches. Pr John and Angela Lomacang came 
with Tim Parton. Pr John spoke five times at 
Bunbury and a concert was held on Saturday 
night. In Bickley, there was a concert on Sunday 
night and Pr John spoke on the Monday and 
Tuesday nights. Everyone who attended was 
blessed by his preaching and by the music 
presented by him and Tim Parton.  
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We are grateful for each one who came to the 
meetings and for their show of support for 
3ABN. They all enjoyed meeting Pr John, 
Angela and Tim. John and I also enjoyed seeing 
many ‘old’ friends while we were at the 
churches. To see them again after many years is 
like a foretaste of heaven. I was also able to visit 
my mother who just turned 95! It was great to be 
able to see her too.  
 
 
Feedback and Suggestions 
 
We receive a lot of feedback from viewers 
concerning our 3ABN NOW interviews and it is 
a blessing to find out just how many people 
enjoy it every week. If you, or someone you 
know, has a special ministry or testimony that 
would be appropriate to share on 3ABN NOW, 
please let us know. We do reserve the right to 
evaluate all suggestions for suitability for the 
program before proceeding with any 
arrangements for an interview. As any 
appearance on 3ABN NOW is voluntary, all 
expenses incurred to be on a program are the 
responsibility of the guest(s).   
 
We wish you seasons greetings and a happy 
2020. Jesus’ return is another year closer than it 
was at the beginning of 2019. Let’s work 
together to finish spreading the gospel so that 
Jesus can return soon! God bless you. 
 
Rosemary Malkiewycz 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

3ABN Austral ia Holiday Dates 
 

3ABN Australia will be closed from Monday, 
23rd December until Friday 3rd January 2020. 

 
 

Feedback from 3ABN Australia 
Homecoming 
 
“I really enjoyed the 3ABN Homecoming 
meetings at Wahroonga and will look forward to 
hearing them again when they are on the TV. It 
was a lot of work for those involved, but well 
worth the effort. God bless you all.” - Noela 
 
“I want to thank you all for the large personal 
input everyone made this weekend to make this 
Homecoming a deeply spiritual event. I was 
personally very enriched in my walk with the 
Lord.” – Mike 
 
"‘Thank You’ for the time and effort you put in 
to making last weekend such a fantastic success 
and inspiration!  John, you made the topic of 
death come alive and presented in a very 
interesting manner. I very much enjoyed Justin's 
topic too–what a talented young preacher he 
is! So glad you included him on the 
program. Geoff's presentations were right on 
track and presented with passion and enthusiasm 
as always. The REDEEMED group were so 
professional and had such beautiful harmony. 
They were not only good singers, but their 
spirituality shone through as well. Thank you, it 
was such a blessing!” – Meryl and Allan  
 
 
Testimonies from Our Viewers and 
Listeners 
 
Radio listener: I am enclosing a cheque and I 
would like it to be used by 3ABN Radio. I am 
not a good sleeper and I really appreciate the 
radio programs, but saying that, I do enjoy the 
TV programs as well. God’s blessings to you 
all.” 
 
Radio listener from WA: 3ABN has been a real 
life saver. It’s a real lifeline.  
 
TV viewer from NSW: 
Bill phoned to express his appreciation for the 
3ABN NOW interview with creationist Dr Jim 
Gibson. He said it is the “best program on 
evolution I’ve EVER seen! It’s FANTASTIC. 
John and Rosemary both had fantastic questions. 
This should be spread around.” 


